April 22, 1976 Mr. A. A. Zachow, President Advanced Concepts, Incorporated Box 166 Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 Dear Mr. Aschow: Thank you for your letter of April 16 in which you express the desire of purchasing The URANTIA Book at the standard discount allowed accredited bookstores. Since this request does not come under our policies, I will present it to the next monthly meeting of the Board of Directors on May 8. I will let you know promptly of their decision. Thank you for your patience in this matter and for the information you supplied as to the work of your organization. Sincerely, John Hales, Secretary URANTIA Brotherhood Corporation JH/MTR